
Lizzie Houlton Autumn Newsletter
Welcome to this update!

Well done to all students who took part in the
Autumn concert before half term. Everyone
played very well and we raised an incredible
£275.51 for Dartmoor Search and Rescue. I have
received a message from the charity “Many
thanks for the donation from last week’s amazing
concert in Plymouth” Thank you to everyone for
your generosity.

All the best to those who are due to take exams
over the next few weeks. Reuben, Scarlett, Alfie
and Ellie are some of my pupils from Plymstock
School who are taking Grade 1 and Initial exams,
and Chrissie, Phoebe and Lorna are also taking
G2, G1 and G3 respectively.

I’m looking forward to hearing some Christmas
music over the next few weeks - please see
across the page for suggestions of Christmas
music books.

The last date for lessons this year will be Friday
15th December. I will send out dates for the New
Year in due course.

Lizzie

Making the Grade at Christmas - Chester Music
This book would be good for students at Grade 1

or 2 level.

Christmas Carols for Piano, Christina Levante
This book would be good for those at beginner

level.

Contact details for reference:
07834391059

elizabethhoulton@gmail.com
www.lizziehoultonmusic.co.uk

Lizzie Houlton Music (Facebook page)
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